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Town of Kingston Springs, Tennessee 
 

KINGSTON SPRINGS TO NAME CITY HALL AFTER  
FORMER MAYOR ANTHONY J. CAMPBELL 

 

March 4, 2016        Contact: Mike McClanahan 
            City Manager 
 

The Town of Kingston Springs will name its City Hall after former Mayor Anthony J. Campbell at an event 
on Friday, March 11, 2016. The event will be held at 1:00 p.m. at 396 Spring Street, rain or shine. A brief 
presentation will be followed with light refreshments. 
 

“Kingston Springs was well served by the leadership of Mayor Campbell.  It is appropriate that his name 
adorn the office building because of his emphasis on creating a strong infrastructure for the town. I am 
proud to call him a friend and continue to seek his advice,” exclaimed current Mayor Tony Gross.  
 

Campbell has lived in Kingston Springs since 1977 with his wife Ronnie and their family. He served as a 
City Commissioner from 1986 to 2004, from 2012 to 2014, and served eight terms as Mayor. Some of 
the major issues tackled under Mayor Campbell’s tenure include: 
  

 1988 – Development of the town’s sewer services. 

 1989 – The annexation of 3,912 acres; doubling the size of Kingston Springs. 

 1989 - Addressing the uniform numbering of buildings within town limits. 

 1991 - Bringing natural gas service to Kingston Springs through the town’s first franchise 
agreement with Greater Dickson Gas Authority. 

 1997 – Enacting both an Adequate Facility Tax and an additional ½ cent sales tax. 

 1999 – Adopting the town’s Urban Growth Plan. 

 2000 – Working with TDOT to secure interstate exit lighting. 

 Other issues include: developing the Public Safety Department, widening E. Kingston Springs Rd., 
and eliminating long distance calling to Nashville. 

 

The Kingston Springs City Hall complex was built in 1972 by the Kingston Springs Civic Club, and was 
originally meant to serve as a community center and fire station. The complex has been recently 
updated and maintained by the town, and currently houses the municipality’s administrative offices. 
 

In addition to his service with the Town of Kingston Springs, Campbell worked as a lobbyist for the 
Tennessee Conservation League and served on the State of Tennessee’s Utility Management Review 
Board. He is currently serving as Vice Chair of the town’s Municipal-Regional Planning Commission. 
 

For more information, please contact Kingston Springs City Hall at (615) 952-2110 Ext. 15, or 
citymanager@kingstonsprings-tn.gov. 
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